
HOOSIERS HELP. THAT’S WHO WE ARE.
Food insecurity is a serious issue affecting IU students. Increasing food 
costs, unforeseen expenses, under- or unemployment, and many  
other complex factors can impede someone’s access to nutritious and 
safe foods. So we’re doing something about it! 

The Students Helping Students campaign is our chance to support our 
peers facing hunger or food insecurity. By giving to the IU Bloomington 
Food Insecurity Fund or sharing the campaign, you could:

•	 Increase existing aid for students 
•	 Help others feel they’re not alone 
•	 Build awareness of the issue and resources available
•	 Create new pathways for support

Genuine care for others: It’s what makes us Hoosiers. Let’s work together 
to support fellow students in need.

Thank you!

 
P.S. HELP IF YOU CAN. GET HELP IF YOU NEED IT. Are you struggling 
with hunger or know someone who is? Check out the Crimson Cupboard. 
Need extra support navigating IU? Submit a Care Referral.  

Check out the campaign
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